

Il Semester B.A. Examination, September/October 2022 (Repeaters) (CBCS) (2014 – 2015 and Onwards) JOURNALISM – II Print Media

Time 3 Hours

Max. Marks: 100

Instructions: 1) Answer all Parts.

Answer should be completely in English or Kannada.

PART - A

ಭಾಗ - ಎ

I. Write short notes on any five of the following:

ಕೆಳಗಿನ ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ ಐದಕ್ಕೆ ಲಘು ಟಿಪ್ಪಣಿ ಬರೆಯಿರಿ :

 $(5 \times 5 = 25)$

1) PTI.

ಪಿ.ಟಿ.ಐ.

2) Photo Journalism. ಛಾಯಾಚಿತ್ರ ಪತ್ರಿಕೋದ್ಯಮ.

Prajavani.

ಪ್ರಜಾವಾಣಿ.

4) Mangalore Samachara.

ಮಂಗಳೂರು ಸಮಾಚಾರ.

5) ABC.

ఎ.బి.సి.

6) Comics strips.

ವಿನೋದಾವಳಿ.

Cartoons.

ವ್ಯಂಗ್ಯ ಚಿತ್ರಗಳು.



PART – B ಭಾಗ – ಬಿ

II. Write short notes on any three of the following : ಕೆಳಗಿನ ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ ಮೂರು ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗಳಿಗೆ ಉತ್ತರಿಸಿ :

 $(3 \times 10 = 30)$

- 1) State the functions of Journalism. ಪತ್ರಿಕೋದ್ಯಮದ ಕಾರ್ಯಗಳನ್ನು ತಿಳಿಸಿ.
- 2) Delineate the principles of Journalism. ಪತ್ರಿಕೋದ್ಯಮದ ತತ್ವಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- 3) Explain the different kinds of Journalism. ಪತ್ರಿಕೋದ್ಯಮದ ವಿವಿಧ ಬಗೆಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- 4) Discuss different professional press organisations. ವಿವಿಧ ವೃತ್ತಿಪರ ಪತ್ರಿಕಾ ಸಂಸ್ಥೆಗಳನ್ನು ಚರ್ಚಿಸಿ.
- 5) Explain the scope of Journalism. ಪತ್ರಿಕೋದ್ಯಮದ ವ್ಯಾಪ್ತಿಯನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.

PART – C ಭಾಗ – ಸಿ

III. Answer **any three** of the following : ಕೆಳಗಿನ ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ **ಮೂರು** ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗಳಿಗೆ ಉತ್ತರಿಸಿ :

 $(15 \times 3 = 45)$

- 1) List out the contribution of Rajram Mohan Roy to Language press. ಭಾಷಾ ಪತ್ರಿಕೋದ್ಯಮಕ್ಕೆ ರಾಜಾರಾಮ್ ಮೋಹನ್ ರಾಯ್ರವರ ಕೊಡುಗೆಗಳನ್ನು ಪಟ್ಟಿ ಮಾಡಿ.
- 2) Explain the contribution of James Silk Bunkingham to Indian Journalism. ಭಾರತೀಯ ಪತ್ರಿಕೋದ್ಯಮಕ್ಕೆ ಜೇಮ್ಸ್ ಸಿಲ್ಕ್ ಬಂಕಿಂಗ್ ಹ್ಯಾಮ್ರ ಕೊಡುಗೆಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- 3) Describe the History of Kannada Journalism. ಕನ್ನಡ ಪತ್ರಿಕೋದ್ಯ ಮದ ಇತಿಹಾಸವನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- 4) Explain the contribution of S.Sadananda to Indian Journalism. ಭಾರತೀಯ ಪತ್ರಿಕೋದ್ಯಮಕ್ಕೆ ಎಸ್. ಸದಾನಂದರವರ ಕೊಡುಗೆಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- 5) List the contribution of J.A. Hickey to the Indian press. ಭಾರತೀಯ ಪತ್ರಿಕೋದ್ಯಮಕ್ಕೆ ಜೆ.ಎ. ಹಿಕ್ಕಿ ಅವರ **ಕೊಡುಗೆಗಳನ್ನು ಪಟ್ಟಿಮಾಡಿ.**



II Semester B.A. Examination, September/October 2022 (CBCS) (Repeaters) (2014 – 15 and Onwards) POLITICAL SCIENCE – II Understanding Political Theory

Time: 3 Hours Max. Marks: 100

Instruction: Answer should be written completely in Kannada or in English.

PART - A

ವಿಭಾಗ - ಎ

Answer **any three** of the following questions in **60** words **each**. (5×3=15) ಕೆಳಗಿನ ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ **ಮೂರು** ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗಳಿಗೆ ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಂದಕ್ಕೂ **60** ಪದಗಳಲ್ಲಿ ಉತ್ತರಿಸಿ.

- 1. Political theory ರಾಜಕೀಯ ಸಿದ್ದಾಂತ
- 2. Indirect democracy ಪರೋಕ್ಷ ಪ್ರಜಾಪ್ರಭುತ್ವ
- 3. Women Rights ಮಹಿಳೆಯರ ಹಕ್ಕುಗಳು
- 4. Justice ನ್ಯಾಯ
- 5. Dependency theory. ಅವಲಂಬನಾ ಸಿದ್ದಾಂತ.

PART - B

ವಿಭಾಗ - ಬಿ

Answer any four of the following questions in 150 words each. (10×4=40) ಕೆಳಗಿನ ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ ನಾಲ್ಕು ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗಳಿಗೆ ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಂದಕ್ಕೂ 150 ಪದಗಳಲ್ಲಿ ಉತ್ತರಿಸಿ.

- 6. Explain the nature and scope of political theory. ರಾಜಕೀಯ ಸಿದ್ಧಾಂತದ ಸ್ವರೂಪ ಮತ್ತು ವ್ಯಾಪ್ತಿಯನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- 7. Explain the meaning and types of **democracy**. ಪ್ರಜಾಪ್ರಭುತ್ವದ ಅರ್ಥ ಮತ್ತು ವಿಧಗಳನ್ನು **ವಿವರಿಸಿ.**

UG - 135



8. Explain the duties of the citizen towards the state.

ರಾಜ್ಯ ಕ್ಕಾಗಿ ಪೌರನ ಕರ್ತವ್ಯ ಗಳನ್ನು ಏವರಿಸಿ.

Explain the types of equality.

ಸಮಾನತೆಯ ವಿಧಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.

Discuss the features of postmodernism.

ಆಧುನಿಕೋತ್ತರವಾದದ ಲಕ್ಷಣಗಳನ್ನು ಚರ್ಚಿಸಿ.

Explain the features of liberal political theory.

ಉದಾರವಾದಿ ರಾಜಕೀಯ ಸಿದ್ಧಾಂತದ ಲಕ್ಷಣಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.

PART - C

ವಿಭಾಗ - ಸಿ

Answer **any three** of the following questions in **400** words **each**. ಕೆಳಗಿನ ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ **ಮೂರು** ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗಳಿಗೆ **ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಂದಕ್ಕೂ 400** ಪದಗಳಲ್ಲಿ ಉತ್ತರಿಸಿ. $(15 \times 3 = 45)$

ರ್ಷ ಹಾಗಳಿಗಳ ಪ್ರಭಾವ ಪ್ರವರ್ಥ ಪ್ರವರ್ಥ ಪ್ರಭಾವ ಕಿನ್ನಡೆಗೆ ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗೆ ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗಳ ಪ್ರಭಾವ ಪ್ರಭಾವ ಪ್ರಭಾವ ಪ್ರಭಾವ ಪ್ರಭಾವ ಪ್ರ

Expain the meaning and types of o

Define political theory. Explain its importance.

ರಾಜಕೀಯ ಸಿದ್ಧಾಂತವನ್ನು ವ್ಯಾಖ್ಯಾನಿಸಿ. ಅದರ ಮಹತ್ವವನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.

13. Explain the challenges of democracy.

ಪ್ರಜಾಪ್ರಭುತ್ವದ ಸವಾಲುಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.

14. What is rights? Explain its kinds.

ಹಕ್ಕುಗಳು ಎಂದರೇನು ? ಹಕ್ಕುಗಳ ಬಗೆಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.

15. What is Justice? Explain the John Rawl's concept of Justice.

ನ್ಯಾಯ ಎಂದರೇನು ? ಜಾನ್ ರಾಲ್ಸ್ ರವರ ನ್ಯಾಯದ ಪರಿಕ**ಲ್ಪನೆಯನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ**.

What is modernism? Explain its features.

ಆಧುನಿಕವಾದ ಎಂದರೇನು ? ಅದರ ಲಕ್ಷಣಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.

II Semester B.A. Examination, September/October 2022 (Repeaters) (CBCS) (2011 – 12 and Onwards) OPTIONAL ENGLISH – II British Literature (1340-1837) and Facets of Language

Time: 3 Hours

Max. Marks: 100

Instructions: 1) Answer all the questions.

2) Mention the question numbers correctly.

SECTION - A

Annotate any three of the following.

 $(3 \times 5 = 15)$

- a) And their sun does never shine.
 And their fields are bleak and bare.
 And their ways are fill'd with thorns
 It is eternal winter there.
- b) The stars of midnight shall be dear

 To her; and she shall lean her ear

 In many a secret place

 Where rivulets dance their wayward round'

 And beauty born of murmuring sound

 Shall pass into her face.
- c) The inmates of my cottage, all at rest, Have left me to that solitude, which suits Abtruser musings: save that at my side My cradled infant slumbers peacefully.
- The exalted portion of the pain

 And power of love, I cannot share,

 But wear the chain.

PTO

SECTION – B (Poetry)

II. A) Answer any one of the following.

15

- a) How does Keats' "Ode To A Nightingale" express the poet's desire to escape from the world of pain?
- b) 'The carefree existence of the bird is contrasted with the inevitable frustrations of human life'. Discuss with reference to Shelley's 'Ode to a Skylark'.
- c) Analyse Blake's 'Holy Thursday' as an indignant outburst against social inequality.
- B) Write a short note on any one of the following.

5

- a) Plight of the school children in 'Holy Thursday'.
- b) Role of nature in Wordsworth's 'Three Years She Grew...'
- c) The Skylark as a spirit in Shelley's 'To a Skylark'.

SECTION – C (Novel)

III. A) Answer any one of the following.

15

- 1) Mr. Knightley is a better judge of character than Emma. Substantiate with specific examples from the novel.
- 2) Emma grows through a series of errors of judgment. Elaborate.
- B) Write a short note on any two of the following.

 $(5 \times 2 = 10)$

- a) Frank Churchill
- b) The portrait incident
- c) Harriet Smith
- d) Mrs. Weston.

(Prose) was and near print agod and to

The existed portion of the pain

IV. A) Answer any one of the following.

15

- 1) Discuss Shelley's views on poetry and the role of poets in society.
- 2) How does Lamb throw light on the misery and exploitation of the poor in England in 'In Praise of Chimney Sweepers'?

- B) Write a short note on any one of the following.
 - a) The dangers of male chivalry in 'A Vindication Of the Rights of Women'.
 - b) Chimneys as "jaws of hell" in 'The Praise Of Chimney Sweepers'.
 - c) Attitude of the youth in Hazlitt's essay.

SECTION - E (Facets of Language)

- V. Answer all the guestions.
 - 1) Analyse the structure of the following clauses in terms of SVOCA. a) My friend sent me a greeting.

4

5

- b) The Sky turned cloudy.
- c) The court declared him guilty.
- d) She looked very tired after the work.
- 2) a) Identify a finite clause, a non-finite clause and a verbless clause in the following:

 - i) Students in large numbers attended the seminar.
 - ii) She worked as a scientist.
 - iii) The songs were sung in between to entertain them.
 - b) Define a verbless clause with an example.

5

3

3

- Identify the main clause and the subordinate clause.
 - a) A friend of mine with whom I worked in the Secretariat is coming to see me today.
 - b) If I were you, I wouldn't put up with this insult.
 - c) The suggestion that the meeting should be adjourned was unanimously accepted.
- 4. a) Read the following and answer the questions on the poem or prose, piece: Fourscore and seven years ago our fathers brought forth on this continent a new nation, conceived in liberty and dedicated to the proposition that all men are created equal. Now we are engaged in a great Civil War, testing whether that nation, or any nation so conceived and so dedicated can long endure. We are met on a great battlefield of that war. We have come to dedicate a portion of that field as a final resting place for those who here gave their lives that nation might give. It is altogether fitting and proper that we should do this. But, in a larger sense, we cannot dedicate-we cannot consecrate-we cannot hallow this ground. The brave men living and dead, who struggled here have consecrated if far above our poor power to add or to detract. The World will little note no long remember what we say here, but it can never forget what they did here. It is for us, the living, rather to be dedicated here to the unfinished work which they who fought here have thus far so nobly

advanced. It is rather for us to be here dedicated to the great task remaining before us-that from these honoured dead we take increased devotion to that cause for which they gave the last full measure of devotion; that we here highly resolve that these dead shall not have died in vain; that this nation, under God, shall have a new birth of freedom; and that government of the people, by the people, for the people shall not perish from the earth.

~)	propriet and propriet and provident and prov	
a)	What is the passage about?	2
b)	Give an example of reference used in this passage.	1
c)	Give an example of conjunction used in the passage.	1
d)	Give an example of collocation from the passage.	1

b) Although I shelter from rain Under a broken tree My chair was nearest to the fire In every company That talked of lover or politics Ere Time transfigured me. Though lads are making Pikes again For some conspiracy, And crazy rascals range their fill At human tyranny; My contemplations are of Time That has transfigured me. There's not a woman turns her face Upon a broken tree, And yet the beauties that i loved Are in my memory; I spit into the face of Time That has Transfigured me.

OR

- a) Identify the refrain in the poem.
- b) Pick out the example of alliteration. The land a separation to see
- c) Identify an example of Personification in the poem.

elletted teem sino tem

World will hittle sole no rang ran forget what mey did here: It is to

- d) Give an example of antithesis in the poem.
- e) Mention an example of archaism.

Il Semester B.A./B.S.W. Examination, September/October 2022 (CBCS) (2014 – 15 and Onwards) (Repeaters) **ENGLISH** Language English - II

Time: 3 Hours

Max. Marks: 70

Instructions: 1) Read the instructions carefully.

2) Answer all the questions.

PART - A

(Course Book)

40

I. Answer any five of the following in one or two sentences each.

 $(5 \times 2 = 10)$

- 1) What does "Me" and "Mamma" refer in the poem 'Letter to Mamma'?
 - 2) The term excellent machine refers to
 - 3) How many men entered the Carriage?
 - 4) Gandhiji derived much religious benefits from Jain religious works. (True/False)
 - 5) Who was Sir George Everest ?
 - 6) Where are the Pagodas situated?
- —7) Expand SLASC.
- II. Answer any three of the following in about a page each.

 $(3 \times 5 = 15)$

- 1) Why did few people ask to scrap the Excellent Machine?
 - 2) Explain the circumstances that woke up the narrator in "Night Train to Chittagong".
- 3) What are the two types of Ahimsa and their characteristics according to Gandhiji ?
- —4) How did Mriganko Babu's uncle Kalumama tease him?
 - 5) Write a short note on Vinod, the extra of Mumbai.
- III. Answer any one of the following in about a page and a half.

 $(1 \times 10 = 10)$

- 1) Describe "Bush Wars" and "Freedom Wars" fought in Africa in the poem "Letter to Mamma".
- 2) What are the dangers faced by the climbers of Everest Expedition ?
- 3) Explain the principles of Gandhiji's concept of Ahimsa as stated in "On Ahimsa".

UG – 029	-2-	I HANA HIKUN AAN ASIIN HANA ISIN HAN
IV. Rewrite as directed:		
i) Match the following	:	(3×1=3)
1) Report	i) Motivate	
2) Encourage	ii) Harm	
3) Damage	iii) Information	
ii) Fill in the blanks wit	h suitable words given in the brac	ckets: (2×1=2)
1) The ship sailed	the world. (around/ove	er)
2) The thieves got	a lot of in the robber	y. (route/loot)
	PART – B	
	(Communication Skills)	30
V. Do as Directed:		
i) Change into reporte	d speech :	2
a) Sagar said, "The	e earth revolves around the sun".	
b) Rubina says, "I a	am doing my homework".	
ii) Change into passive	voice:	2
a) Wordsworth wro	te wonderful poetries.	to Not 1
b) He had watched	a movie.	
iii) Fill in the blank using	g an appropriate linke r given in t	the bracket:
Look at any waste g	arbage dumpvegeta ill find a considerable amount o	ables waste, paper and
iv) Frame a 'Wh' question	on for the underlined words:	1 III. Arrange any one of the
Shashirekha spends	the weeks also also the termination of the second s	Windows Sush W
v) Fill in the blanks with	an appropriate question tag:	amment or reperty
It is very cold,	A Briang I by a	

5

5

5

VI. Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions set on it:

"The Enlightened Ove"

(The word 'Buddha' literally means 'The Enlightened One'. This was the title given to Siddharth Gautama) He became the founder of religion called Buddhism. Buddha was born as a prince in the 6th century B.C. in a warrior community of Nepal called 'sakyas') Although brought up in luxury, he did not show any attachment to the material delights. When Buddha was young, he had a philosophical temperament. Though he had everything necessary for worldly pleasures, he was somehow dissatisfied.)

One day, the prince went out of his palace on his chariot to get a glimpse of the town. On his way, he saw three sights which he had never seen before) (a sick man, an old man and a dead man). These had a deep impact on his mind

and made him sad and thoughtful)

He could sense the eternal truths of life and realised that life was full of sorrows and suffering. He wondered, if sickness, old age and death ultimately grabs everyone's life then what was the goal of life and how men could best use the comparatively short life's they had on their earth. These questions kept on haunting his mind.

1) What was the title given to Siddhartha Gautama?

2) Name the warrior community in which Buddha was born?

3) When Buddha was young, he had

4) Why did the prince go out of his palace one day?

- Name any one of the three sights that made a deep impact on the mind of the prince.
- VII. Write a paragraph in about **80-100** words on the following topic using the hints given below:

Charming girl_flight attendant_friendly with passengers_flight was hijacked _ fought with terrorists_saved three hundred passengers_everyone escaped_ shot from the back_died bravely_angel faced heroine.

OR

Write a persuasive paragraph of about 100 words highlighting the effects of heavy rainfall.

VIII. Write the summary of the given passage. Give a suitable title.

When we survey our lives and efforts, we soon observe that almost the whole of our actions and desires are bound up with the existence of other human beings. We notice that whole nature resembles that of the social animals. We eat food that others have produced, wear clothes that others have made, live in house that others have built. The greater part of our knowledge and beliefs has been passed on to us by other people though the medium of our language which others have created. Without language and mental capacities, we would have been poor indeed comparable to higher animals.



We have, therefore, to admit that we owe our principal knowledge over the least of the fact of living in human society. The individual if left alone from birth would remain primitive and beast like in his thoughts and feelings to a degree that we can hardly imagine. The individual is what he is and has the significance that he has, not much in virtue of the individuality, but rather as a member of a great human community, which directs his material and spiritual existence from the cradle to grave.

IX. Do as directed:

2

3

- 1) What enquires would you make in the following situation?
 - a) You want to know when the First semester results will be announced.
 - b) How do you introduce your father to your teacher?
- Read the following telephone conversation and organize a message in the format given.

Mahesh: Hello, this is Mahesh from Anil Book House. May I speak to Mr. Nagaraj please?

Receptionist: I'm sorry Mr. Nagaraj is on leave today.

Mahesh: He had asked to contact him regarding some books for his office library.

Could you please inform him that I had given a call?

Receptionist: Sure sir, I will inform him tomorrow.

Mahesh: You can give my contact number for any enquiry. It is 9988443301.

Thank you.

Message for :-

Message from :-

Information :-

Contact No.:-

3) When you visited your colleague's house, she was not available. Leave a message for her asking to call you as soon as she gets back home as you want to discuss some urgent official matter with her.

3

II Semester B.A./B.S.W./B.V.A.M./B.V.G.D./B.V.I.S./B.V.T.D. Degree Examination, September/October 2022 (CBCS Scheme – Repeaters – 2018 – 19 Onwards) **ENGLISH**

Paper – II: Language English

Max. Marks: 70 Time: 3 Hours

Instructions: 1) Answer all questions.

2) Mention the question numbers correctly.

PART - A

(Literary Component : 40 Marks)

I. Answer any five of the following in one or two sentences.

 $(5 \times 2 = 10)$

- 1) What does A. K. Ramanujan compare his mother to in 'Of Mothers, Among Other Things'?
- 2) In the poem 'The Worm', the worm is crawling to a dryer place. True/False
- 3) Who is Nathu in 'The Boy Who Broke the Bank' ?
- The two friends Monsieur Morissot and Monsieur Sauvage are from _____.
 - a) France
 - b) Prussia
 - c) Italy
- 5) What was Loknath's advise to Chunia, the shoe shine boy in 'The All Seeing Blind'?
- 6) At what age did Tagore write 'On the Crisis of Civilisation' ?
- 7) Why does Einstein describe himself a 'Gypsy'?
- 8) How was the child mother abused in Columbia ?
- II. Answer any four of the following in about a page.

 $(4 \times 5 = 20)$

5) Change the fello

- 1) How is old age depicted in the poem 'Of Mothers, Among Other Things' ?
- 2) Narrate the worm's journey to its destination.
- 3) Comment on the role played by Ganpat in 'The Boy Who Broke the bank'.
- Describe the friendship between Monsieur Morissot and Monsieur Sauvage. Please give me two days of large

- 5) Explain Poonam's confusion in 'The All Seeing Blind'.
- 6) What are Tagore's views on the British?
- 7) Write a note on Einstein's opinion about teachers.
- 8) Trace Kailash Satyarthi's ideas about compassion.
- III. Answer any one of the following in about two pages.

 $(1 \times 10 = 10)$

- 1) Elaborate Nissim Ezekiel's attitude towards nature in 'The Worm'.
- 'Gossip spreads like wild fire'. Substantiate this statement with reference to 'The Boy Who Broke the Bank'.
- 3) Describe Tagore's admiration towards different countries in 'On the Crisis of Civilisation'.

PART - B

(Language Component : 30 Marks)

13.7			-d:		ted.
11/	1 10	26	α	THE	I ← ()

1)	Give the correct form of the adjective for the given word in the bracket. Silver is than gold. (light)	1
2)		2
	b) Beautiful	
3)	 a) Pick out the adverb in the following sentence. Padma speaks English fluently. 	1
	 b) Fill in the blank with the correct alternative given in the bracket. Deepak walked (quick/quickly). 	1
	c) Change the given adjective into an adverb. Final	1
	Change the following into passive voice. a) I purchased a book. b) The children are eating apples. c) Kiran has written a novel.	3
5)	Change the following sentences into reported speech.	-
-/	The manager said to his assistant "you have to complete this projectoday." The assistant requested "Sir, I am collecting some more material	t

Please give me two days of time. I will submit the project without fail."



60201 -3-

V. Choose the correct meaning of the following idioms.

2

- 1) Once in a blue moon
 - a) An event that happens rarely
 - b) An event that never happens
 - c) Moon in the sky
- 2) A piece of cake
 - a) Giving cake to someone
 - b) Something is very easy
 - c) A tasty cake

VI. Rearrange the following words to form meaningful sentences.

4

- 1) the/in/playing/the/are/park/children
- 2) the desert/a camel/carries/through/travellers
- 3) IAS officer/friend/is/my/an
- 4) raining/is/heavily/it

VII. Read the following story and answer the questions set on it.

5

THE THIEF AND HIS MOTHER

One day, a young boy came home with a book that he had stolen from one of his classmates. He showed it to his mother proudly. The mother instead of being angry, encouraged him.

A few days later, the boy stole a cloak and brought it to his mother. Once again, his mother praised him. As the years passed by, the boy continued to steal and finally grew up to be a dangerous thief.

One day while stealing, the thief was caught and was taken to court where he got the death penalty. On the day he was to be punished, a huge crowd had gathered to see the thief. The thief's mother who was also present there was crying loudly.

When the thief heard his mother crying so much, he said, "I want to say something to my mother in her ear." When his mother came near him, he bit her ear. When she cried in pain he said, "This is your punishment. If only you had corrected me when I first stole, I would have never become a thief!"

- Mention the item stolen by the young boy from one of his classmates.
- 2) What did the boy finally grow up to be?
- 3) What was the punishment given to the thief?
- 4) Who was also present on the day of punishment?
- 5) How did the thief punish his mother?

4

- VIII. Explain any one of the following proverbs in two or three sentences.
 - 2
 - 1) The pen is mightier than the sword.
 - 2) A stitch in time saves nine.
 - 3) An early bird catches the worm.
- IX. 1) Describe the given advertisement in four sentences.

Aadvik. With Camel Milk **Better Becomes Best** With added benefits of Iron, Vitamin C & alcium for energy, growth & developm moroves immunity Suitable for lactose intolerants

OR

2) You are Mrs. Shweta Agarwal. You are moving out of Bangalore. Therefore, you want to sell your 3 BHK Semi furnished flat in Jayanagar. Draft an advertisement. 1) Medico the item stolen by the yo

2) What did the boy finally grow up!

3) what was the nunishment given t

5) How did the thiel purish his moth,

4) Who was also present on the



II Semester B.A./B.Sc. Examination, September/October 2022 (CBCS) (Repeaters) ECONOMICS – II Managerial Economics

Time: 3 Hours Max. Marks: 100

Instructions: 1) Answers should be written completely in Kannada or English.

- 2) Answers of Part A should be continuous.
- 3) Answers should be precise.

PART – A (Objective)

Answer any ten of the following in **not** less than 2 to 3 sentences **each**. Each question carries 2 marks. (10×2=20)

ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ 10 ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗಳಿಗೆ ತಲಾ 2ರಿಂದ 3 ವಾಕ್ಯಗಳಲ್ಲಿ ಉತ್ತರಿಸಿ. ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಂದು ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗೆ 2 ಅಂಕಗಳು.

- 1. a) What is Managerial Economics ? ನಿರ್ವಹಣಾ ಅರ್ಥಶಾಸ್ತ್ರ ಎಂದರೇನು ?
 - b) Write any four characteristics of Managerial Economics. ನಿರ್ವಹಣಾ ಅರ್ಥಶಾಸ್ತ್ರದ ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ ನಾಲ್ಕು ಲಕ್ಷಣಗಳನ್ನು ಬರೆಯಿರಿ.
 - c) What is profit ? ಲಾಭ ಎಂದರೇನು ?
 - d) What is market period ? ಮಾರುಕಟ್ಟೆಯ ಅವಧಿ ಎಂದರೇನು ?
 - e) State the meaning of Break-Even Point. ಸಮಛೇದ ಬಿಂದುವಿನ ಅರ್ಥ ತಿಳಿಸಿ.
 - f) Write any two characteristics of Monopoly Market. ಏಕಸ್ವಾಮ್ಯ ಮಾರುಕಟ್ಟೆಯ ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ ಎರ**ಡು ಲಕ್ಷಣಗಳನ್ನು ಬರೆಯಿರಿ.** g) What is dumping ?
 - g) What is dumping ? ಡಂಪಿಂಗ್ ಎಂದರೇನು ?

P.T.O.

ASSEL CENTRONE TO CO. 249C

60222

-2-

- h) What is product differentiation ? ವಸ್ತು ಪ್ರಭೇದ ಎಂದರೇನು ?
- i) Define selling cost. ಮಾರಾಟ ವೆಚ್ಚವನ್ನು ವ್ಯಾಖ್ಯಾನಿಸಿ.
- j) What is personal discrimination ? ವೈಯಕ್ಷಿಕ ತಾರತಮ್ಮ ಎಂದರೇನು ?
- k) What is price policy? ಜೆಲೆ ನೀತಿ ಎಂದರೇನು ?
- I) What is business cycle ? ಆರ್ಥಿಕ ಆವರ್ತ ಎಂದರೇನು ?

PART – B (Analytical)

Answer any 4 of the following in 15-20 sentences each. Each question carries (4x5=20)

ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ 4 ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗಳಿಗೆ ತಲಾ 15-20 ವಾಕ್ಯಗಳಲ್ಲಿ ಉತ್ತರಿಸಿ. ಪ್ರತಿ ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗೆ 5 ಅಂಕಗಳು.

- 2. Write the features of firm. ಉದ್ಯಮ ಸಂಸ್ಥೆಯ ಲಕ್ಷಣಗಳನ್ನು ಬರೆಯಿರಿ.
- Explain the risk theory of profit.
 ಗಂಡಾಂತರ ಲಾಭ ಸಿದ್ಧಾಂತವನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- 4. Explain the objectives of pricing policy. ಬೆಲೆ ಧೋರಣೆಯ ಉದ್ದೇಶಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- 5. Explain the features of monopolistic competition. ಏಕಸ್ವಾಮ್ಯ ಪೈಪೋಟಿ ಮಾರುಕಟ್ಟೆಯ ಲಕ್ಷಣ**ಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.**
- 6. Explain the types of administrative prices. ಆಡಳಿತಾತೃಕ ಬೆಲೆಗಳ ವಿಧಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- Explain the types of Monopoly. ಏಕಸ್ವಾಮ್ಯದ ಪ್ರಕಾರಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.

PART - C

(Descriptive)

Answer any 4 of the following in about four pages each. Each question carries (4×15=60)

ಯಾವುದಾದರೂ 4 ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗಳಿಗೆ ತಲಾ ನಾಲ್ಕು ಪುಟಗಳು ಮೀರದಂತೆ ಉತ್ತರಿಸಿ. ಪ್ರತಿಯೊಂದು ಪ್ರಶ್ನೆಗೆ 15 ಅಂಕಗಳು.

- 8. Explain the scope and importance of Managerial Economics. ನಿರ್ವಹಣಾ ಅರ್ಥಶಾಸ್ತ್ರದ ವ್ಯಾಪ್ತಿ ಮತ್ತು ಪ್ರಾಮುಖ್ಯತೆಯನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- 9. What is a firm ? Write objectives of a firm. ಉದ್ಯಮ ಸಂಸ್ಥೆ ಎಂದರೇನು ? ಉದ್ಯಮ ಸಂಸ್ಥೆಯ ಧ್ಯೇಯೋದ್ದೇಶಗಳನ್ನು ಬರೆಯಿರಿ.
- 10. What is perfect competition? Explain the price and output determination under perfect competition. ಪರಿಪೂರ್ಣ ಪೈಪೋಟಿ ಮಾರುಕಟ್ಟೆ ಎಂದರೇನು? ಈ ಮಾರುಕಟ್ಟೆಯಲ್ಲಿ ಬೆಲೆ ಮತ್ತು ಉತ್ಪನ್ನ ನಿರ್ಧಾರವನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- 11. What is price discrimination ? Explain the different types of price discrimination. ಬೆಲೆ ತಾರತಮ್ಯ ಎಂದರೇನು ? ಬೆಲೆ ತಾರತಮ್ಯದ ವಿಧಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- 12. Explain the different pricing methods. ವಿವಿಧ ಬೆಲೆ ನಿರ್ಣಯದ ವಿಧಾನಗಳನ್ನು ವಿವರಿಸಿ.
- 13. Explain the different phases of business cycles with the suitable diagram. ಆರ್ಥಿಕ ಆವರ್ತದ ವಿವಿಧ ಹಂತಗಳನ್ನು ರೇಖಾಚಿತ್ರದ ಸಹಿತ ವಿವರಿಸಿ.

